Chris Rice from North Wales has Spina
Biffida resulting in very weak legs and no
mobility in his feet.

His 1200cc BMW/Grinnall trike has been
adapted to incorporate a hand-operated
linked braking system.

An electric reverse has also been fitted
which is operated from the black button
on the right hand handle bar switch
cluster.

The adaption work was carried out by
Grinnall Specialist Cars of Worcestershire
(01299 822862 — www.grinnallcars.com)
with the help of a grant from the NABD.

Chris said: “| would like to say a huge
thank you to NABD for the grant money
towards this work.

It is amazing being back on a bike again
and being part of the biker community.”

This NABD grant of 1,000.00 was sponsored by donations
from Bristol & Avon Roadrunners Mcc, The BMW Club (Mercia
Section) & RAF Brize Norton.




